
From: Joey Mendoza
To: Candice Alvarez
Subject: FW: [External]Gas Station project on Mountain & Lake Street.
Date: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 10:55:39 AM

Thanks, Candice.
 
From: Gina Petaia < > 
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 10:53 AM
To: Natasha Johnson <njohnson@Lake-Elsinore.org>; Joey Mendoza <jmendoza@Lake-Elsinore.org>
Subject: [External]Gas Station project on Mountain & Lake Street.
 

Message from external sender. Use Caution.
Hello my Name is Virginia,    
    
I am a resident that currently lives in Auburn Lane community. It was brought to my attention that the
empty lot at the corner might be a Gas Station.
 
My family and I have moved here for almost 4 years now. It took us 2 years to find our forever home. The
city  we moved from used to be where we 
 
 wanted to spend our lives. As the years went by, so did the changes in the city. Homelessness, drug
addictions, crime and the list goes on. As a 
 
mother, grandmother and the nurturer of our family.  How am I suppose to be at ease with a Gas Station
literally across the street? The traffic, noise 
 
and the mixture of people it'll draw towards our community. The fumes of the gas instead of the smell of
fresh cut grass. This project is not in any way 
 
going to help our community thrive. I am protesting against this build and ask that my email be "Read Into
the Record", reference #17. 
 
We would love to continue to live in our quiet community without the stress and uneasy feeling of not
being safe.
 
 
Thank you
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